WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

Site Base Council Minutes

May 4, 2009

The SBDM Council met at WHMS, Monday, May 4, 2009, at 5:30 in the library.  The following were present:

Jim Roe, Lola Best, Carla Sloan, Joe Pike, Becky Yates, Kelly Goodman

Visitor:  Harvey Craddock

Discussion of soon to be state mandated “Recess” at the middle school.

Motion was made to begin “wellness time” for 2009-2010 school year.  A minimum of 1 hour per week. 

Motion made by Kelly Goodman.  Seconded by Joe Pike.

Finance:  Mr. Roe advised that calculators for testing were in short supply.  200 new calculators ro $3000.00 to be purchased from School Pictures.

Mr. Pike voiced Related Arts concerns that new draft Arts and Humanities requirement would require increased funding.  Also, that there would be significant “start up cost” for new 8th grade Economics Class.

Mr. Craddock voiced concern that students were not getting access to water.  Mr. Roe explained that water in class was up to teachers.  Stated that Coca Cola would be contacted to see if a water dispensing machine could be returned.

Mr. Craddock voiced concern over lack of Science instructions in the 8th grade.  Mr. Roe explained the history of the decision and the fact that alll Middle School curriculum in Science is being covered.  Evidence of success is CAT scores and Explore scores.

Mr. Craddock voiced concern regarding the parent elections.  Informed him he would hear of election date by week’s end.

Motion to adjourn by Lola Best.  Seconded by Becky Yates.

Jim Roe, Chairperson



Lola Best, Vice-Chairperson

